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Kansas State University
ATTN: Dr. Richard E. Faw, Director
KSU Nuclear Reactor Facility
Department of Nuclear Engineering e
Ward Hall
Manhattan, Kansas 66506

Dear Dr. Faw:

This is in reply to your letter dated October 26, 1978, that
described the training Dr. Eckoff has received since his
absence from the facility for more than 120 days.

Based on our review of the information contained in your letter,
we have detennined that Dr. Eckoff may resume performing licensed
duties.
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Paul F. Collins, Chief
Operator Licensing Branch
Division of Project Management
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